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Reference:   FOI.8098.22 

Subject:    Cost of living increases for doctors 

Date of Request: 31 January 2022 
 

Requested: 
 
Has any doctor or group of doctors on locally agreed scales received any cost of living increases 
since 2014 in Hywel Dda? 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that salaried GPs on local pay scales have 
received cost of living increases since 2014; however, increases have not been received every 
year. 
 

 


